
【Notice of Suspension of Afternoon Tea Service at Dining LIEU】

General Manager, 
Hotel Niwa Tokyo

Thank you for your continued patronage of Dining LIEU.
We regret to inform you that our afternoon tea service will be 
temporarily suspended until further notice.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 
and appreciate your kind understanding. Details regarding the 
resumption of service will be announced once they are confirmed.

We look forward to welcoming you again and thank you for your 
continued support.


